
 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                        07th, June 2013 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for being such an enthusiastic 

and supportive group over the last school year. 

 

It was a great pleasure to have your children in our class and we all enjoyed working with 

them and seeing them grow and develop. 

 

We would like to wish you and your family a nice, relaxing summer holiday. Travel safely 

wherever you go and we look forward to seeing you in the next school year. For the 

families which are not returning, we wish you all the best with your move. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

The K class team 


